
 
 
                  February 12, 2019 
 
I apologize for the late prayer letter this month. We have been updating our design work for our new prayer 
letter and website and I wanted to wait until it was finished. I hope you like the new personal yet professional 
look. Please check out our updated website at bcpm.org.  
 
2019 will be a very busy year for our ministry with six church plants already on the calendar and several more 
we are working on. Please pray for these plants. We will keep you informed and send out regular updates.  
 

• Feb 17-21 - Phoenix, AZ 

• March 3-6 - Reggio Emilia, Italy 

• March 31- April 4 – Dayton, OH 

• May 5-9 - Shrewsbury, MA 

• Sept 8-12 - Sarnia, Ontario 

• Oct 20-25 – Leawood, KS 
 
Thank you to all who gave to our special offering in the fall. We were able to raise over $19,000 that will help 
get the book of John and Romans into every house as the new churches are started. Saturating a community 
with the Word of God is critical to establishing healthy baby churches.  
 
Thank you for partnering with BCPM in prayer and financial support! We are asking the Lord to continue to 
open doors to help churches reproduce churches all over the world. We are living in exciting days and we 
count it a privilege to help impact communities for the cause of Christ! 
 
Advancing in Christ, 

 
 
 
 
 

Jeremy Rowland,  
General Director 


